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NEWS RELEASE 
NOVEMBER 20, 2023 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
 

ELLWOOD CITY SEEKS TO FILL VACANT SCHOOL BOARD POSITION 

 

 

With heavy hearts, the Board of School Directors for the Ellwood City Area School District is seeking letters of 

interest and resumes to fill a vacancy for a two-year term on the School Board.  This position became available 

upon the untimely death of Mr. Gary Rozanski who had just recently been reelected.  Mr. Rozanski served the 

district honorably for fourteen years holding positions of leadership several times. 

 

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest and resume to the district by noon on Friday, December 1, 

2023.  Letters can be emailed to schoolboardvacancy@ecasdk12.org or brought to the district office at 501 

Crescent Avenue, Ellwood City, PA 16117 in a sealed envelope. 

 

The Board will openly debate their process to fill this vacancy at their annual reorganization meeting held on 

Monday, December 4th, 2023 in the Lincoln Jr/Sr High School Board Room and a candidate will be selected 

prior to December fourteenth.  It is recommended that all interested parties attend the December 4th meeting. 
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